
ST. PAUL’S – WEEK of SEPTEMBER 30 to October 6 

Monday Bible Study (St. Paul’s) 7:00 PM 

Tuesday Session 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Mission 7:00 PM 

Thursday Christian Nurture 6:30 PM 

 Sr. Choir 7:30 PM 

Friday Book Club 1:00 PM 
 
 

 
 

ST. PAUL’S BOOK CLUB 
 

The Beauty of Humanity Movement 
 by Camilla Gibb 

Books are in the office, ready to be signed out. 
 Meeting:  Friday, October 4th at 1:00 PM 

 
 
 

ELDERS:  Please pick up your Session packages from your  

mail box for this Tuesday’s meeting.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Coffee Hour Sign Up Sheet is in the Library 
Please Consider Helping one Sunday 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 

Sunday, October 13th 
Please help us continue the tradition of 

decorating our church with nonperishable foods. 
These items are collected by our Mission Committee and are then 

delivered to Quetzal Family Homes. 
Please begin collecting your items and bring them with you Thanksgiving Sunday.   

Your support is much appreciated! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY 
Bible Study, in conjunction with Trinity Anglican 

Monday, September 30th @ 7 PM at St. Paul’s 



 
 
 

 
                                         

10 000 VILLAGES CRAFTS OF THE WORLD SALE 
First Baptist Church, October 25th & 26th 

Friday   9 AM – 9 PM and Saturday   9 AM – 4 PM 

Fair Trade handicrafts and food from 35 countries. 
Food samplers on Friday, October 25th from 6:00 to 8:00 PM 

Light refreshments at the Village Cafe 
A volunteer sign-up sheet can be found on the information table. 

If you have any questions, please speak to our contact person, 
Leigh Nagy, 519-428-0676.  Thank you. 

 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE WHO CONTINUE TO SUPPORT THE BLESSING BAGS! 
 
 

 

MANNA DAY AT CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT & CONFERENCE CENTRE 
 
Guest Speaker:  Michelle O’Rourke 
Thursday, October 31, 2019 from 10:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
 
“Befriending Death:  Understanding Hospice Palliative Care” 
Explore the essence of how to live well when facing the final chapter of our lives.  The writings of Henri Nouwen 
will help to navigate this topic with faith and grace.  Please see the bulletin board for additional details. 


